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June 28, 2024 

Dear Maples Families, 

Please click the link below to view our annual Report to the Community, wherein we highlight the 

accomplishments of our students and the many wonderful successes we have achieved as a community 

of learners.  

To our graduating class of 2024, we love you and wish you all the success you deserve in the future. It 

was so fun to be able to celebrate the end of your high school experience with a wonderful dinner and 

dance! 

To returning students, we hope you have a safe, healthy, and relaxing summer. We look forward to 

seeing you back at school in September. 

 

 

Maples Collegiate Report to the Community 2023-2024 

Welcome to Maples Collegiate's annual Report to the Community, wherein we highlight the 

school year at Maples Collegiate and celebrate the learning, growth, and accomplishments of 

our schoo… 
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